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25th March 2011

S Rajinder Mohan Singh Chhina

Khalsa College

G.T.Road

Amritsar

143001

Panjab

India

Waheguru Ji Ka Khalsa, Waheguru Ji Ki Fateh
 

Dear  S Rajinder Mohan Singh  

We hereby write to you on behalf of Sikh Council United Kingdom and request the following information, under the 'Freedom of Information' provisions in relation to the decision to close Khalsa College Amritsar and replace it with Khalsa University.

1. The business case and the business plan that was used to take the decision. 

2. Minutes of those meetings of the committee at which this item was discussed and the decision taken.

3. Any evidence that demonstrates that this is the best site for the Khalsa University given that Guru Nanak University is literally next-door and has sufficient space and capability to cater for any changes in demand for different types of courses, research and specialisms.

4. Any evidence of actions taken by the committee of Khalsa College to adapt to changing demands of the industry, employers, Universities and students for the type of courses being offered. This is particularly relevant when one considers that the college has the space, resources and capabilities to adapt to market conditions

Since this a matter of public interest we hope that you will accommodate this request and respond by return. or at the latest by the 23rd April 2011 so that we can present the information to the meeting of our General Assembly.

 Yours Sincerely 

 

Councillor G.S.Atwal

Interim Chair of General Purposes Sub-Committee
Sikh Council United Kingdom
SCUK c/o Sikh Community & Youth Services (SCYS), 203 Ilkeston Road, Radford, Nottingham. NG7 3FW 

Tel: 0115 9158834/6    Email: info@sikhcounciluk.org    Website: www.sikhcounciluk.org

